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A special called meeting of the City Council of the City of Iola was held on April 23,
2012 at 5:00 p.m., at the Riverside Park Community Building, 600 S State, Iola, and
Kansas. The purpose of the meeting was for Non-Elected Personnel — Grievance Hearing.

CALL MEETING TO ORDER
Mayor Shirley called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.

ROLL CALL

Mayor Shirley, Council Members Becker, Kilby, Wicoff, Rowe, Stewart, Callahan,
French and Franklin were present. Also present was Administrator Slaugh, and City
Clerk Hutton.

EXECUTIVE SESSION — Non-Elected Personnel 5:00 p.m. K.S.A.75-4319
Motion was made by Council Member Stewart and seconded by Council Member Kilby to
recess into “Executive Session” for the purpose of conducting a meeting to discuss Non-
Elected Personnel. All in Favor. Motion carried. Present: Mayor Shirley, Council
Members, Administrator Slaugh, Attorney Apt, Chief Warner, Officers Shelby and Roush
and Lisa Fox. The open meeting to resume in the Commission Room at 5:50 p.m.

5:12 p.m. Officer Shelby left the executive session.
5:32 p.m. Officer Andres entered the executive session.
5:36 p.m. Officer Roush and Andres left the session.

5:48 p.m. Lisa Fox left the session.

EXECUTIVE SESSION — Non-Elected Personnel 5:51 p.m. K.S.A.75-4319
Motion was made by Council Member Stewart and seconded by Council Member Kilby to
recess into “Executive Session” for the purpose of conducting a meeting to discuss Non-
Elected Personnel. All in Favor. Motion carried. Present: Mayor Shirley, Council
Members, Administrator Slaugh, Attorney Apt, and Chief Warner. The open meeting to
resume in the Commission Room at 5:56 p.m.
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ADJOURNMENT
5:57 p.m. Motion made by Council Member Stewart and was seconded by
Council Member Kilby to adjourn the meeting. The vote was eight ayes. As
the vote was unanimous, the meeting was declared adjourned.

Approved by the City Council of the City of Iola, Kansas this 14" day of May
2012.

Mayor, William A. Shirley

City Clerk, Roxanne Hutton



